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Message from the Head… 

Diary Dates… 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

Today we have said farewell to Miss Scott, as she leaves us to take up a new position elsewhere. Miss Scott has supported 
many of our children over the past five years, and we are grateful for her contribution to our community. The children gave 
Miss Scott a warm send-off during this afternoon’s assembly. 
 

You should all have received the curriculum newsletters for your children’s classes this week. These can be used to guide 

you on the learning the children will be completing this half term. You can also find these newsletters on our website - just 

click on the curriculum tab and feel free to explore! 
 

We have been pleased to begin our offer of new clubs for KS2 children in school this week. There have been netball and 

football clubs at lunchtime, along with running and hockey clubs taking place after school. These school-run clubs are in 

addition to the Musical Theatre and Cheerleading clubs, which are run privately by Inspirations. 

 

I spoke to our children in assembly this week about some antisocial behaviours we have seen in school. Specifically, I have 

asked the children if it possible for them to avoid climbing on toilets and cubicles when they are accessing their cloakrooms. 

Whilst this is likely only a very small number of children, we are always grateful for your support in setting the expectations 

for in-school behaviours and communication. Thank you in advance for your help with this!  
 

Safer Internet Day is coming up, on 6th February. As part of this, we are welcoming OpenView Education into school on 

Wednesday 31st January. They will be running workshops and assemblies with all of our classes. We will also be providing 

online resources and training for parents/carers to access, and hosting a short parent/carer workshop at 2.45pm on 

Wednesday 31st January. 
 

With best wishes for the weekend, Richard Martin. 

@fenhilp 

Monday, 22nd & Tuesday, 23rd January - Balance 
Bikeability (for Reception Class children that signed 
up) 
 
Wednesday 31st January – Safer Internet Day Parent 
Workshop. 2.45pm in school. 
 
Monday 19th - Friday 23rd February- Half Term 
 

Dates, Reminders & Other Info… 

 Thursday, 18th January -  Census Day Lunch Menu  
See attached ‘Taste of America’ special menu for School 
Census Day.  No need to sign up. 
 
Pantomime: 
Peter Pan Panto at Hilton Village Hall.  See attached 
details regarding tickets. 
 
New Parent Workshops: 

 Arguing Better – see attached for further details. 
 


